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Elmira, N.Y., January 6—To help kick off the new year in New York State
government, which officially begins tomorrow at the Capitol, State Senator Tom
O’Mara (R-C, Big Flats) today announced 2015 contact information for his district
offices in Elmira and Bath, and his Albany office.

O’Mara is beginning his third consecutive, two-year term representing the state’s
58th Senate District encompassing all of Chemung, Schuyler, Steuben and Yates
counties, and a part of Tompkins County (the city and town of Ithaca, and the towns
of Enfield, Newfield and Ulysses).  



He encouraged 58th District residents to contact any of his offices for state
government assistance throughout 2015. 

"No one should hesitate to contact our offices for assistance, to address concerns,
answer questions, help facilitate access to state programs and services, or even just
as a sounding board for suggestions and ideas for better government," said O’Mara.

O’Mara reminded area residents of the following office contact information: 

> Elmira District Office.  Telephone: 607-735-9671.  Fax: 607-735-9675.  The
office is located at 333 East Water Street, 3rd Floor, Suite 301.  Mailing address: NYS
Senator Thomas F. O’Mara, 333 East Water Street, Suite 301, Elmira, New York
14901;

> Bath Satellite Office.  Telephone: 607-776-3201.  Fax: 607-776-5185.  The
office is located at 105 East Steuben Street in Bath. Mailing address: NYS Senator
Thomas F. O’Mara, 105 E. Steuben Street, Bath, New York  14810.

> Albany Office.  Telephone: 518-455-2091.  Fax: 518-426-6976.  The office is
located in Room 812 of the Legislative Office Building.  Mailing address: NYS Senator
Thomas F. O’Mara, Legislative Office Building, Room 812,  Albany, New York 12247.

O’Mara can be e-mailed at omara@nysenate.gov.

 

http://www.nysenate.gov/senator/thomas-f-omara/contact

